
 
 
From the Principal 
 

Term 4 - Week 8 

Monday 30 November 2020 OATLEY PUBLIC SCHOOL CONTINUES SOCIAL DISTANCING 

PROTOCOLS still in place for ADULTS. Parents should ensure school pick up and drop off 

arrangements enable them to physically distance from one another and from staff. 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Oatley Public School has been recognised for our outstanding results in Reading, and the Sydney Morning 

Herald has visited the school to view the exemplary teaching strategies which are evident across the school. 

We have successfully worked through the process of electing the 2021 Leadership Team. A huge 

congratulations to the students, who I'm sure will do an amazing job being the representative voice for the 

student body. 

4CTV Disposition Challenger Episode 2 is know available for viewing on ClassDojo and the school website. 

Once again, the students' knowledge of the Learning Dispositions was tested. They enjoyed engaging in this 

process and we look forward in seeing who the overall winners will be, either Team Red or Team Blue. Good 

luck to all students. 

The last of the Kindergarten Orientation sessions was held via a Zoom meeting. We welcome the new cohort 

of parents to our Oatley Public School community and look forward to the kindergarten students starting in 

2021. 

Staff and students have been working hard at completing their Integrated units of work and assessment tasks 

in preparation for Semester 2 reports, which will be going home Thursday 3 December (Week 8). 

Please contact the office if your child is not returning to Oatley PS next year. We have now received our 

student and teacher entitlement and funding for 2021 which allows the school to begin planning our staffing 

for 2021. Please also contact the school if you have a change of address or contact details as it is very 

important we are able to contact you when required. 

The school year ends for students on Wednesday 16 December 2020, and what a year it has been! The 

school will still be operational as office and teachers will be coming in on the Thursday 17 & Friday 18th 

December for professional learning days. 

In 2021 the start date for students who are going to be in Years 1 -6 is Friday 29 January 2021. 

Kindergarten 2021 start date is Monday 1 February 2021. 

For the latest COVID-19 

Advice for families 

Mrs Slavica Markovski, 

Relieving Principal 

 

https://education.nsw.gov.au/covid-19/advice-for-families

